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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. It has been a busy week of 

learning with some great immersion days happening to really help children 

understand their new enquiry. 

 

This half term, our new value is JUSTICE and our Enquiry question across the school 

is, ‘Who holds the power?’ There are some great opportunities in every class for the 

children to delve deep into what life was like in the past at different times in history. 

Class 1 will be learning about heroes from the past – focussing on Grace Darling 

and her heroic rescue at sea, Class 2 will be focussing on the life of a Victorian 

child. Who held the power at this time? Class 3 will be extending their historical 

knowledge by exploring another ancient civilisation – Ancient Greece whilst Class 

4 delve into learning about power through the construction of the Berlin wall and 

what this time was like for the people living there.  

Please look out for the Enquiry Webs and Facebook posts so you can see the 

learning that your child will cover this term. 

 

World Book Day: 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 

6th March – you should have received a letter about this. 

The children are invited to create and wear a World Book 

Day badge based on their favourite book. As you know, 

reading is held in high esteem at our school and hope all 

children will take part. Please look out for a World Book Day 

voucher that your child will be bringing home on this day. 

 

Parent Consultations: 

We are delighted to be able to offer face-to-face parent 

consultation meetings this term. These will take place on 18th 

and 19th March. Booking will be available on Arbor. If these 

dates/times don’t suit, please contact the office to arrange 

an alternative appointment. 

 

Football 

We are very proud of the children who represented the school at the SJS football 

tournament yesterday. They showed real sportsmanship, team spirt and played so 

well as a team, finishing 4th out of 10 teams. Thank you to all parents who 

supported this and a huge thank you to Miss Douch for attending and organising 

the team on the day. 

 

As always, please do contact us if you have any worries, concerns or suggestions. 
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Key dates  

 

Spring Term  

Wednesday 5th March St Piran’s Day Pasty Lunch 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Thursday 6th March RNLI visit to Class 1 

Friday 7th March Day of Frenchness 

Friday 7th March UK Parliament Week, pupils representing 

at County Hall 

Monday 17th to Friday 28th March Class 1 & 2 daily swimming sessions 

Wednesday 19th March Class 3 Farm & Country Day 

Tuesday 1st April Class 2 Lanhydrock visit 

Friday 4th April Last day of Spring Term 2 

Summer Term  

Monday 21st April Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April First day of Summer Term 1 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th to Friday 16th May Year 6 SATs 

Saturday 17th May  Deli Farm Run 

Friday 23rd May Last day of Summer Term 1 

Monday 2nd June First day of Summer Term 2 

Friday 18th July Last day of Summer Term 2 

Monday 21st to Wednesday 23rd July INSET Days – School closed 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


